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09-001562     Non Injury Accident
        Call Received By: Watson, K

        Incident Address : 454000 Highway 95
                           Athol                ID 83801
        Responding Officers: Swanstrom, T, Ford, T
        Disposition : TRA

        Unit: 1221          Time Reported: 06:20      Time Dispatched: 06:27
                            Time Arrived : 06:39      Time Completed : 07:12

        Unit: 1280          Time Reported: 06:20      Time Dispatched: 06:27
                            Time Arrived : 06:39      Time Completed : 07:12

        Unit: 164           Time Reported: 06:20      Time Dispatched: 06:22
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 06:26

        Unit: 587           Time Reported: 06:20      Time Dispatched: 06:23
                            Time Arrived : 06:46      Time Completed : 07:23

        Unit: SGFD          Time Reported: 06:20      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 06:29

        Narrative:
164***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary:  Case to cover a two vehicle vs moose accident that was
transferred to ISP.
________________________________________________________________________________

 ...

09-001563     Non Injury Accident
        Call Received By: Watson, K

        Incident Address : 454000 Highway 95
                           Athol                ID 83801
        Responding Officers: Swanstrom, T, Ford, T
        Disposition :

        Unit: 1221          Time Reported: 06:20      Time Dispatched: 06:27
                            Time Arrived : 06:39      Time Completed : 07:12

        Unit: 1280          Time Reported: 06:20      Time Dispatched: 06:27
                            Time Arrived : 06:39      Time Completed : 07:12

        Unit: 164           Time Reported: 06:20      Time Dispatched: 06:22
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 06:26

        Unit: 587           Time Reported: 06:20      Time Dispatched: 06:23
                            Time Arrived : 06:46      Time Completed : 07:23
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        Unit: SGFD          Time Reported: 06:20      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 06:29
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        Narrative:
***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary:ISP Trooper investigated a vehicle vs moose accident.

 ...

09-001564     Citizen Assist
        Call Received By: Braden, J

        Incident Address : 723 N Division St
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Hottman, M
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: SP30          Time Reported: 08:02      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 08:17

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Officer assisted a citizen by answering questions.

 ...

09-001565     Non Injury Accident
        Call Received By: Braden, J

        Incident Address : 16000 Highway 2
                           Priest River         ID 83856
        Responding Officers: Stella, P
        Disposition : CLO

        Unit: 223           Time Reported: 08:15      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 08:17

        Narrative:
223***PENDING***27
Dispatch Summary: Case for Non Injury Accident.

 ...
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09-001566     Unattended Death
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : 421 Hagman Rd
                           Nordman              ID 83848
        Responding Officers: Stella, P
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 223           Time Reported: 09:39      Time Dispatched: 09:45
                            Time Arrived : 10:44      Time Completed : 11:29

        Unit: PLA           Time Reported: 09:39      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 10:13      Time Completed : 10:47

        Narrative:
223***PENDING***27
Dispatch Summary:Deputy responded to report of a death.
________________________________________________________________________________

 ...

09-001567     Annoy/Harassing Telephone Call
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : 1322 Chestnut St
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Hottman, M
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: SP30          Time Reported: 10:03      Time Dispatched: 10:06
                            Time Arrived : 10:09      Time Completed : 10:38

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:Officer responded to a report of suspicious telephone
calls.

 ...

09-001568     Citizen Assist
        Call Received By: Braden, J
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        Incident Address : 1626 Spruce St
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Hottman, M
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: SP30          Time Reported: 10:34      Time Dispatched: 10:38
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 10:56
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        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Case for a Citizen Assist.

 ...

09-001569     Traffic Hazard
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : 41500 Highway 200; WB
                           Hope                 ID 83836
        Responding Officers: Cruse, J
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: 151           Time Reported: 11:41      Time Dispatched: 11:50
                            Time Arrived : 12:06      Time Completed : 12:08

        Narrative:
151***PENDING***27
Dispatch Summary:Deputy responded to report and removed a traffic hazard from
the highway.
________________________________________________________________________________

 ...

09-001570     Medical Emergency
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : 300 Bonner Mall Way
                           Ponderay             ID 83852
        Responding Officers: Cornelius, J
        Disposition : AST

        Unit: 3582          Time Reported: 11:40      Time Dispatched: 11:45
                            Time Arrived : 11:49      Time Completed : 12:18

        Unit: 4002          Time Reported: 11:40      Time Dispatched: 11:52
                            Time Arrived : 11:57      Time Completed : 12:02
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        Unit: BCEM          Time Reported: 11:40      Time Dispatched: 12:02
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 12:18

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Ponderay Officer assisted Medical.

 ...
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09-001571     Misdemeanor Warrant Arrest
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : 127 Eastside Rd
                           Priest River         ID 83856
        Responding Officers: Newman, G
        Disposition : CLO

        Unit: 27            Time Reported: 11:56      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 11:56      Time Completed : 13:28

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary:  Jared John Hare of Spirit Lake, was arrested on an
outstanding warrant out of Bonner County.
_____________________________________________________________________________

 ...

09-001572     Found Property
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : Baldy Mountain Rd & N Division Ave
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Riley, T
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: SP87          Time Reported: 12:09      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 12:10      Time Completed : 12:10

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:Case to cover found paperwork.

 ...
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09-001573     Found Property
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : 4000 N Boyer Rd
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Riley, T
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: SP87          Time Reported: 12:10      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 12:10      Time Completed : 12:10

        Narrative:
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Dispatch Summary Statement:Case to cover a found wallet.

 ...

09-001574     Assist Other Agency
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : 415 E 4th St S
                           Oldtown              ID 83822
        Responding Officers: Stella, P
        Disposition : AST

        Unit: 223           Time Reported: 12:51      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 13:20      Time Completed : 13:46

        Narrative:
223***PENDING***27
Dispatch Summary:Deputy accompanied agency on a home check.

 ...

09-001575     Traffic Hazard
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : Highway 95 & E Bronx Rd; SB
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Ford, T
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: 587           Time Reported: 13:14      Time Dispatched:
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                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 13:17

        Narrative:
***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary:Trooper was advised of a traffic hazard complaint. Determined
to not be a hazard.

 ...

01/28/09                   Bonner County Dispatch 911                        212
04:49                Daily Activity Log, with Law Narrative          Page:     7

                               Date: 01/27/09
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
09-001576     Information
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : Lake Pend Oreille
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Cruse, J
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: 151           Time Reported: 13:30      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 14:09      Time Completed : 14:17

        Narrative:
151***PENDING***27
Dispatch Summary:Deputy responded to report of subjects ice skating unsafely.
________________________________________________________________________________

 ...

09-001577     Animal Cruelty
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : S Boyer Ave & W Lake St
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Hughes, K
        Disposition : UNF

        Unit: SP93          Time Reported: 13:11      Time Dispatched: 14:08
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 14:28

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Sandpoint Municipal Officer responded for a report
of animal cruelty.
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 ...

09-001578     Non Injury Accident
        Call Received By: Read, B

        Incident Address : Main St & N Lincoln Ave
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Hottman, M, Bailey R
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: SP12          Time Reported: 13:47      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 13:47      Time Completed : 13:47

        Unit: SP30          Time Reported: 13:47      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 13:47      Time Completed : 14:02
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        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Sandpoint Police Officer responded for a non injury
crash.

 ...

09-001579     Welfare Check
        Call Received By: Read, B

        Incident Address : 1314 Huckleberry Ave; # B
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Hottman, M, Bailey R
        Disposition : UNF

        Unit: SP12          Time Reported: 13:40      Time Dispatched: 14:13
                            Time Arrived : 14:27      Time Completed : 14:27

        Unit: SP30          Time Reported: 13:40      Time Dispatched: 14:12
                            Time Arrived : 14:27      Time Completed : 14:27

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Sandpoint Police Officers responded for a welfare
check.

 ...
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09-001580     Citizen Assist
        Call Received By: Read, B

        Incident Address : 1509 W Oak ST; #5
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Hottman, M
        Disposition : UNF

        Unit: SP30          Time Reported: 13:57      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 14:11

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Sandpoint Police Officer assisted a citizen.

 ...
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09-001581     Traffic Hazard
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : 483000 Highway 95; SB
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Ford, T
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: 587           Time Reported: 14:08      Time Dispatched: 14:10
                            Time Arrived : 14:33      Time Completed : 14:57

        Narrative:
***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary:Trooper responded to report of a vehicle spun out in the
highway.

 ...

09-001582     Dog Complaint
        Call Received By: Read, B

        Incident Address : 1022 Southside School Rd
                           Cocolalla            ID 83813
        Responding Officers: McAuliffe, B
        Disposition : CLO
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        Unit: 154           Time Reported: 14:43      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 14:46

        Narrative:
154***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Deputy responded for a dog at large.

 ...

09-001583     Non Injury Accident
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : Highway 95 mm 492
                           Bonners Ferry        ID 83805
        Responding Officers: Cruse, J
        Disposition : UTL

        Unit: 151           Time Reported: 14:38      Time Dispatched: 14:44
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 14:53

        Narrative:
151***PENDING***27
Dispatch Summary:Deputy responded to report of a crash near the county line.
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________________________________________________________________________________

 ...

09-001584     Reckless Driving
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : 461000 Highway 95; NB
                           Cocolalla            ID 83813
        Responding Officers: BCSO
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: BCSO          Time Reported: 15:31      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 16:33

        Narrative:
***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary:Reckless driver advisory aired.

 ...
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09-001585     Suspicious Person/Circumstance
        Call Received By: Read, B

        Incident Address : 606 N 3rd Ave
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Victorino, M
        Disposition : CLO

        Unit: SP41          Time Reported: 16:00      Time Dispatched: 16:05
                            Time Arrived : 16:17      Time Completed : 16:22

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Sandpoint Police Officer responded for suspicious
circumstances.

 ...

09-001586     Fire Structure
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : 2744 Freeman Lake Rd
                           Oldtown              ID 83822
        Responding Officers: Hemphill, T
        Disposition : ACT
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        Unit: 11            Time Reported: 16:23      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 16:39      Time Completed : 17:27

        Unit: 1901          Time Reported: 16:23      Time Dispatched: 16:29
                            Time Arrived : 16:40      Time Completed : 19:25

        Unit: 1921          Time Reported: 16:23      Time Dispatched: 16:31
                            Time Arrived : 16:43      Time Completed : 19:25

        Unit: 1922          Time Reported: 16:23      Time Dispatched: 16:30
                            Time Arrived : 16:44      Time Completed : 19:25

        Unit: 1961          Time Reported: 16:23      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 16:48      Time Completed : 19:25

        Unit: 1973          Time Reported: 16:23      Time Dispatched: 16:48
                            Time Arrived : 17:01      Time Completed : 19:25

        Unit: NPA           Time Reported: 16:23      Time Dispatched: 16:32
                            Time Arrived : 16:44      Time Completed : 18:00
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        Unit: WPFD          Time Reported: 16:23      Time Dispatched: 16:27
                            Time Arrived : 16:36      Time Completed : 19:25

        Narrative:
11***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary:Deputy responded to report of a structure fire.

 ...

09-001587     Dog Complaint
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : 1602 Cemetery Rd
                           Priest River         ID 83856
        Responding Officers: Jones, C
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: PR4           Time Reported: 16:44      Time Dispatched: 16:53
                            Time Arrived : 16:57      Time Completed : 17:18

        Narrative:
***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary:Officer responded to report of a dog killing another animal.

 ...
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09-001588     Animal Cruelty
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : 164 Als Welding Rd
                           Spirit Lake          ID 83869
        Responding Officers: Osborn, D
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 306           Time Reported: 16:42      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 17:35

        Narrative:
306***PENDING***11
Dispatch Summary: Deputy responded to report of animal cruelty.

 ...
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09-001589     Accident, Unknown Injury
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : 493000 highway 95
                           Naples               ID 83847
        Responding Officers: ISP
        Disposition : TRA

        Unit: ISP           Time Reported: 16:46      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 17:17

        Narrative:
***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary:ISP was dispatched to an accident at mile post 493.

 ...

09-001590     Misdemeanor Warrant Arrest
        Call Received By: Munson, B

        Incident Address : Chucks Slough
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Osborn, D
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 306           Time Reported: 18:01      Time Dispatched: 18:06
                            Time Arrived : 18:06      Time Completed : 20:25

        Narrative:
306***PENDING***11
Dispatch Summary:Dale Lester Burke dob 08-03-1980 was arrested for a
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misdemeanor warrant out of Bonner County.

 ...

09-001591     Missing Person
        Call Received By: Read, B

        Incident Address : 1125 N division
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Victorino, M
        Disposition : CLO

        Unit: SP41          Time Reported: 17:59      Time Dispatched: 18:08
                            Time Arrived : 18:09      Time Completed : 18:16
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        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Sandpoint Police Officer responded for a report of
a missing person that was located.

 ...

09-001592     Accident, Unknown Injury
        Call Received By: Munson, B

        Incident Address : 455500 Highway 95
                           Athol                ID 83801
        Responding Officers: Jayne, J, Flynn, A
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 1201          Time Reported: 18:07      Time Dispatched: 18:17
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 18:20

        Unit: 1221          Time Reported: 18:07      Time Dispatched: 18:27
                            Time Arrived : 18:27      Time Completed : 18:33

        Unit: 1251          Time Reported: 18:07      Time Dispatched: 18:12
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 18:49

        Unit: 1280          Time Reported: 18:07      Time Dispatched: 18:12
                            Time Arrived : 18:26      Time Completed : 18:49

        Unit: 225           Time Reported: 18:07      Time Dispatched: 18:09
                            Time Arrived : 18:42      Time Completed : 19:46

        Unit: 3593          Time Reported: 18:07      Time Dispatched: 18:12
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 18:20

        Unit: 475           Time Reported: 18:07      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 18:38

01/28/09                   Bonner County Dispatch 911                        212
04:49                Daily Activity Log, with Law Narrative          Page:    14

                               Date: 01/27/09
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

        Unit: SGFD          Time Reported: 18:07      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 18:50

        Narrative:
225***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary:Case for a roll over accident.

 ...
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09-001593     Accident, Unknown Injury
        Call Received By: Munson, B

        Incident Address : 455500 Highway 95
                           Athol                ID 83801
        Responding Officers: Jayne, J, Flynn, A
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 1201          Time Reported: 18:07      Time Dispatched: 18:17
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 18:20

        Unit: 1221          Time Reported: 18:07      Time Dispatched: 18:27
                            Time Arrived : 18:27      Time Completed : 18:33

        Unit: 1251          Time Reported: 18:07      Time Dispatched: 18:12
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 18:49

        Unit: 1280          Time Reported: 18:07      Time Dispatched: 18:12
                            Time Arrived : 18:26      Time Completed : 18:49

        Unit: 225           Time Reported: 18:07      Time Dispatched: 18:09
                            Time Arrived : 18:42      Time Completed : 19:46

        Unit: 3593          Time Reported: 18:07      Time Dispatched: 18:12
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 18:20

        Unit: 475           Time Reported: 18:07      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 18:38

        Unit: SGFD          Time Reported: 18:07      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 18:50

        Narrative:
***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary:Case for a roll over accident.

 ...
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09-001594     Trespassing
        Call Received By: Munson, B

        Incident Address : Kelso/clagstone Cutoff & Kelso Lake Rd
                           Spirit Lake          ID 83869
        Responding Officers: Hemphill, T
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: 11            Time Reported: 19:21      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 19:44      Time Completed : 20:27
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        Narrative:
11***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary:Deputy responded for a deputy.

 ...

09-001595     911 Hangup
        Call Received By: Wurm, C

        Incident Address : 520 5th Ave
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Victorino, M, VanDyke, J
        Disposition : CLO

        Unit: SP35          Time Reported: 19:55      Time Dispatched: 20:16
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 20:17

        Unit: SP41          Time Reported: 19:55      Time Dispatched: 20:15
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 20:23

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Sandpoint Police Officer responded for a 911 hang
up.

 ...

09-001596     Welfare Check
        Call Received By: Read, B

        Incident Address : 597 Lupine St; Apt B
                           Ponderay             ID 83852
        Responding Officers: Osborn, C
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 4005          Time Reported: 19:58      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 20:22      Time Completed : 21:25
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        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Ponderay Police Officer responded for a welfare
check.
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 ...

09-001597     Abandoned Vehicle
        Call Received By: Munson, B

        Incident Address : Berry Ln
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Osborn, D
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 306           Time Reported: 20:42      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 20:43      Time Completed : 20:47

        Narrative:
306***PENDING***11
Dispatch Summary:Report of an abandoned vehicle.
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------

 ...

09-001598     Controlled Substance
        Call Received By: Wurm, C

        Incident Address : S 1st Ave & E Superior St
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Victorino, M, VanDyke, J
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: SP35          Time Reported: 20:49      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 21:06      Time Completed : 21:14

        Unit: SP41          Time Reported: 20:49      Time Dispatched: 21:15
                            Time Arrived : 21:02      Time Completed : 21:54

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:  Jeffery Dean Summerton, DOB 05/14/1978, of
Sandpoint, ID was arrested for possession of marijuana less than three ounces
and possession of paraphernalia.

 ...
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09-001599     Escort
        Call Received By: Read, B

        Incident Address : Sandpoint City
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                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Victorino, M, VanDyke, J
        Disposition : CLO

        Unit: SP35          Time Reported: 17:36      Time Dispatched: 23:32
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 23:41

        Unit: SP41          Time Reported: 17:36      Time Dispatched: 23:32
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 23:41

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:  Case for an escort.

 ...

09-001600     Non Injury Accident
        Call Received By: Munson, B

        Incident Address : Lake St
                           Priest River         ID 83856
        Responding Officers: Parnell, M, Jones, C
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 298           Time Reported: 23:56      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 23:56      Time Completed : 01:16

        Unit: PR4           Time Reported: 23:56      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 23:56      Time Completed : 01:16

        Narrative:
298***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Report of a non injury accident.
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

 ...

09-001601     Non Injury Accident
        Call Received By: Munson, B

        Incident Address : Lake St
                           Priest River         ID 83856
        Responding Officers: Parnell, M, Jones, C
        Disposition : ACT
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        Unit: 298           Time Reported: 23:56      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 23:56      Time Completed : 01:16

        Unit: PR4           Time Reported: 23:56      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 23:56      Time Completed : 01:16

        Narrative:
298***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Case for non-injury accident.
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

 ...
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                               Date: 01/28/09
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
09-001602     Business/Residential Alarm
        Call Received By: Watson, K

        Incident Address : 1802 Industrial Dr
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Victorino, M, VanDyke, J
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: SP35          Time Reported: 01:08      Time Dispatched: 01:11
                            Time Arrived : 01:15      Time Completed : 01:19

        Unit: SP41          Time Reported: 01:08      Time Dispatched: 01:11
                            Time Arrived : 01:14      Time Completed : 01:19

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:Officers investigated a commercial alarm.

 ...

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Report Includes:
All reported dates greater than `05:00:00 01/27/09`
All natures
All responsible officers
All received by officers
All dispositions
All locations
All cities
All agencies
All responding officers
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
                  *** End of Report /tmp/rpt2ZQxUa-rplwdal.r1_1 ***
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